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Foundation

Season'’s greeting
from Seoul Design Foundation!

We would like to express our gratitude
to your heartfelt supports and contributions to the
Seoul Design Foundation and its projects in 2016.

In the upcoming year, besides operating DDP and
various design projects,

we are planning to open the ‘Seoul Upcycling
Plaza’ and we sincerely look forward to
strengthening our partnership.

May the coming year be bursting with meaningful
results in everything you do
and best wishes for the holidays.

Keun Lee, CEO
Seoul Design Foundation




